
Glen Morris Parent Council Meeting 
Tuesday September 19th, 2017 at 7:00pm 

 
Attendees: Lisamaree Cormier, Pat Ronald, Justin Laurente, Gillian Crawley, Amberley Cinti, Lisa Bredin, Latha 
Reuben, Ron Hegg, Alissa Layman, Michelle Ford, Michael Shewburg, Amanda Brown 
 

1. Lisamaree opened the meeting at 7:02pm 
2. Minutes of the last meeting were passed.  Gillian motioned to accept the minutes and Michelle second 

the motion. 
3. Introductions around the table were made welcoming new parents.  New parents are always 

encouraged to come out to a meeting.  
4. Nominations/Elections: The following Parent Council executives were voted in:  

Chair: Justin Laurente 
Co Chairs: Michelle Ford & Gillian Crawley 
Treasure: Michael Shewburg 
Secretary: Alissa Layman 
Community Rep: this position remains open  
Congratulations to the new executive of our Parent Council at Glen Morris school!  

5. Budget: The current budget was briefly reviewed.  Michael, our new treasurer, will bring additional 
details and understanding to the meeting in October.  Discussion and voting on the current school 
year’s budget will take place at the next meeting. 

6. Principal’s Report: On October 4 there is a School Council Start up session that executives of Home & 
School Council and Parent Council are invited to attend.  Volunteers - Police checks remain valid for 
two years and this year completion of the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act training is 
required by the Grand Erie School Board.  Please see September’s newsletter or the office for more 
information.  Before & after school day care is up and running.  There are more children attending after 
school and hopes of a few more children to attend in the morning to keep the program running.  Fresh 
from the Farm fundraiser is taking place this fall.   

7. Teacher’s Report: Mr. Hegg spoke about the various sports teams in the works: cross country, Jr. 
Baseball, Int. Baseball and soccer are busy with tryouts, practices and tournaments on the horizon.  Mr. 
Hegg also presented a few requests from staff for desired items: a paper cutter, new carpet in the 
kindergarten room as well as furniture for the kindergarten room. 

8. Cash Online system has been loaded with September and October milk orders, October pizza orders 
and the Fresh from the Farm fundraiser.  Please let the office know if you are having difficulty signing 
up for Cash Online. 

9. Meeting dates and frequency:  It was decided to set meetings every month. The following dates are 
proposed: Nov 21, Dec 12, Jan 23, Feb 13, March 20, April 17, May 15 and June 12. 

10. Next meeting date and time: October 17 @ 7:00pm 
11. Meeting adjourned @ 8:40pm 


